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26 August 2015 

Hr Richard Taylor 

Chief Executive 

Lifespan Healthcare Trust 

Management Building 

Fulbourne 

Cambridgeshire 

CB1 5EE 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 323 

Email: 

Julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

~£. chi. nhs. uk 

Dear Mr Taylor 

At the suggestion of Dr Linda Patterson, Hedical Director, 

Commission for Health Improvement and the British 

Geriatrics Society, I have just asked Dr Tony Luxton if he 

would be willing to work with Commission for Health 

Improvement on an investigation examining the elderly care 

services provided by a community trust in the South East 

Region. 

Happily, Dr Luxton would very much like to contribute to 

this work and suggested I write to you as a courtesy to 

outline the time commitment. The piece of work will take 

approximately ten days in total, with a fixed site week 

visit, provisionally scheduled for the week of      January 

2002.    I am hoping to have the report published by mid- 

April 2002.    If Dr Luxton chooses to undertake this work 

in trust time, I will make arrangements to reimburse the 

trust with full salary costs. 

Please do call    if I    can provide any additional 

information.    I am very much looking forward to working 

with Tony on this piece of work, which should provide some 

important learning for the NHS in terms of elderly care 

provided in the community as this moves largely into 

Primary Care Trusts. 

Kind regards 

Julie Hiller 

Investigation Hanager 
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